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Dear CRA member of the La Habra Chapter: 

 

Thank you for being a member in the CRA.  Since the La Habra research lab closed in 1999, our chapter has not 

had much growth in new members and have struggled to maintain a quorum of officers.  Carel Koopmans did a 

great job for several years as our president until he stepped down late last year, as did Sue Thompson before him.  

We did not find a volunteer to become president, so at this time, I am the only officer in the La Habra chapter.    In 

order to keep the organization alive we have decided to merge the La Habra chapter into the larger and more active 

South Bay Chapter as a satellite chapter.  The Chevron refinery in El Segundo provides new active members and 

great meeting sites on the Chevron Park grounds.  You should be receiving the South Bay Chapter newsletter every 

quarter. 

 

Some benefits of merging: 

 An active Board of Directors 

 Dues reduced to $6 annually  (you are paid for 2014) 

 Quarterly newsletter 

 Regular meetings (Every Tuesday breakfast for $2.00, lunch meeting (July 17 & Oct. 16, 2014) at 

the Chevron Park in El Segundo. 

 

I would like to invite you to a lunch meeting on Tuesday July 22, 2014 at our usual place (The Sizzler, 15252 

Rosecrans Ave, La Mirada, CA) on the corner of Rosecrans and Adelfa Dr.  We would begin at 11:30 and lunch at 

12:00.  Come meet Randy Albers (President South Bay Chapter) and Herb Farrington (CRA Regional VP).  They 

would like to meet you and talk about recent happenings at CRA.   

 

It has been quite a while since our last meeting, come renew some friendships and meet some new ones.  We, the 

Chevron, Union Oil, Gulf, Texaco, Getty, etc. retirees make up the CRA and it can be a help to us all. 

 

Please RSVP to mike.osborne@att.net or call me at 714-381-1370 or however you would like to contact me, just so 

we can know how many to expect.  If at the last minute you decide to come, that is OK too!  If you let me know 

you are coming, I will make you (and your guests) a name badge. 

 

 

I hope you can join us, 

 

 

 

Mike Osborne 
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